

## HIGH TECH GAYS

P.O.Box 6777 San Jose, California 95150

February 15, 1988

Ted Sahl 313 W. Campbell Ave Campbell, CA 95008

Dear Ted:

I understand and sympathize with your anger and frustration over the un-attributed photo of David Bunnell on the HTG handout you came across last night. It is not right for the owner of a piece of work, written, photographic, or otherwise, to be deprived of due recognition and the right of refusal for its use.

As a means of explanation, let me say that the page you saw was a photocopy of a story (an HTG written story) on Mr. Bunnell's visit to HTG which appeared in Our Paper. It appeared in Our Paper as you saw it, without attribution for the photo. We should have enquired about it and added the proper credit, but neglected to due so, probably because Our Paper had not given credit.

We have a policy of giving credit where it is due, and this oversight, while understandable under the circumstances, is regrettable. Please accept our assurance that we will not repeat the error.

Thank you for your understanding.

Very truly yours,

Rick Rudy President

cc: Bob Correa, Editor

Dob Lets be really careful afout, giving attribution for all photos used.